
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

School remodelling 
 

Due to an increase of nursery children, Miss Gardner’s classroom is being 

remodelled to accommodate the April Nursery intake.  Next week the 

classroom behind Miss Dickinson’s room is being decorated and will be IVG’s 

classroom for the rest of the school year.  From Monday the 24th of February 

the children in IVG will come into school through the door by the water 

fountains.  At the end of the day your children will be handed over to you here. 

 

The children have visited their new classroom and are very excited about the 

move! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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